
Ref: PLEXER/LAC/2021-22                                                                             Date:12.7.2021 
  
All Members 
All COA Members 
  
Dear Sir(s) 
  
We have been informed by the FT(LAC) Division of the Department of Commerce that 
India-Costa Rica has recently signed a protocol for JETCO in June 2021. The JETCO will 
function as the primary forum for discussion and other promotional activities on trade and 
investment issues. The 1st Meeting of India-Costa Rica Joint Economic and Trade 
Committee (JETCO), will be held soon, over video conference under the co-Chairmanship of 
Commerce Secretary.  In this connection, the Department of Commerce is in the process of 
preparing Agenda items to be discussed during the 1st meeting of JETCO with Costa Rica. 
  
In view of the above, may we request you to kindly send us your issues and concerns(if any) 
pertaining to Costa Rica to bharti@plexconcil.org / nilotpal@plexconcil.org) by 15th July 
2021. 
  
  
Thanking you, 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Nilotpal Biswas 
Regional Director  
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
 


